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KPREP GOODBYE CELEBRATION

Loose Parts STEM play

Garden Works



RALEIGH CORPORATE CENTER

Amber 2 Yrs - May 15
Malaika BDay - May 18
Kristin 1 Yr - May 21
Tracey 2 Yrs - May 31
 

Brandi

 
May is my favorite month here at the center.  I love
celebrating the amazing teachers and staff all month long. 
We have planned some fun ways for parents and children
to participate. 
 
 
 

Dragonfly Nature Program - May 1
School's Out (SA) - May 1
Picture Day - May 2
Mother's Day Tea - May 10 (4-5:30)
KPrep Celebration - May 17
 
 

2019 May NEWSLETTER

How full is your Bucket- Help your child leave
a note of appreciation in the buckets hung by
the check in computer. 
Visit https://appreciation.brighthorizons.com
Look for emails with links to Sign Up Genius. 
Each Wednesday we are asking parents to
provide ingredients for special treat meals
that will be in the lounge for teachers to
enjoy.
Spirit week- Teachers and children can plan fun
outfits for each theme day
Monday, May 6- Silly Sock Day
Tuesday, May 7th- Sparkle and Shine Day
(wear something sparkly or shiny)
Wednesday, May 8th- Pajama Day
Thursday, May 9th- Throw Back Thursday
(dress from another era)
Friday, May 10th- Biggest Fan T-Shirt Day
(anything you are a fan of)
Goodie Bag Week- for the week of May 20th
we will have a goodie bag for each teacher set
up in my office, you can bring in small trinkets
or gift cards to leave in the teachers bag all
week long.  We will email out a list of teacher's
favorite things.



 
What brought you to Bright Horizons?  What makes you stay here?
I came to Bright Horizons because of Brandi.  What makes me stay is my
passion for children, the values of the company, the employees, and families.
 
How long have you worked in the field of Early Childhood Education,
what brought you to it, and what is most rewarding about it?
I have been in this field for 35 years.  I love helping children grow into
successful adults!
 
Has being a mother made you a better teacher, or has being a teacher
made you a better mother?
Being a teacher has made me a better mother.  I am more patient and I slow
down more.
 
What are your favorite activities to do with children?
I really like to do whatever makes the children happy, but I enjoy doing
sports, art, cooking projects, and science experiments.
 
What is the best thing that families have ever done for you?
A child in my care was experiencing some challenges and difficulties.  His
parents went out of their way to let me know how much they appreciated the
time, attention, and love given to their child.
 
What is the best advice you can give to someone going into the field of
Early Childhood Education?
Run!  Do it if you truly love seeing the development of children, and early
education is your passion.
 
What’s next on the HORIZON for you both professionally and
personally?
Retirement, more vacations, and expanding my business!
 
I AM MYRA GILCHRIST AND I AM BRIGHT HORIZONS!
 
 

Myra Gilchrist



 New events in 2019

Health & Safety Training

School's 

 

 Out
School Age 

    Our School Age club came together for a day of games, crafts,
sports, and STEM play. It was a day of reunited friends, nature
walks, tasty snacks and lots of laughs. Spring break is coming up
fast (April 15-18), to sign up for Spring Break camp  please stop by
the front desk.

Friday May 17, 2019

Goodbye Celebration



Green Thumb Moments

1 Truth or Myth
You can't plant plants in the winter.1M
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Flowers -

Leaf Lettuce, Kale, Carrots, CabbageVegetables -
Choosing a book from our 
library helps you: 
 

R C C  L E N D I N G  L I B R A R Y

Come check out our selection 

Reading with your child may be one of the most meaningful and memorable 
ways to spend time imagining and learning together at home. Growing 
Readers emphasizes the importance of reading aloud to children and 
cultivating a love of great books.

Select great books for your
child, at each age and stage,
Strengthen your child's
educational development,
Introduce and discuss
themes, explore new
concepts or guide your child
through life's experiences.

N O  T I M E  T O  G O  T O  T H E  P U B L I C  L I B R A R Y ?



at
with

   Under the overarching theme of collaboration, Mr. Patrick
instigated a new addition to the showcase using the book Slug
Needs A Hug, a story about a young slug who works with his friends
on a new look to help him get a hug from his mom. In this spirit, our
growing artists collaborated on one large piece, finding a place for
each friend to contribute to its new look. 

Flowers -

Leaf Lettuce, Kale, Carrots, Cabbage

Vegetables -

Growing Artists
RCC  StudioArt



at
   The tulips are blooming, bees are buzzing, and birds are
chirping. Spring is here! Keep an eye out for new things
happening in our gardens. If you are interested in getting
involved, stop by the front desk.

Garden Works
RCC



Center Highlights

 Spring is here and that means more daylight, more warm weather, and
more rain. All great elements for engaging outdoor play with friends.
Check out some of our center's highlights from the month of April.



Center Highlights



Center Highlights

 Soccer Shots is back! 
To learn more or enroll for Soccer Shots at RCC visit,

SOCCERSHOTS.ORG/RDU
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Bright Horizons NEWS

Cultivate Compassion
 
Do you know that compassion is a learned behavior? People are not born generous, thoughtful, and polite, or 
for that matter rude or mean-spirited. We develop attitudes from our early life experiences, family being the 
significant influence. Children, who live in an environment of understanding and empathy tend to relate to 
others with an open heart and mind. 
 
Although modeling is a prime motivator, below are a few suggestions to help compassion become part of 
your family culture:
 
Discuss emotions. Young children need to be able to identify, understand, and respond to their own 
emotions before they can relate to how someone else might be feeling.  Give children a “feelings” vocabulary 
by labeling emotions (mad, sad, glad, angry, frustrated, scared, and happy).
 
Help children consider how others might be feeling. Talk about how the other person might be 
experiencing a situation. At times, even very caring children will say or do something that seems mean-
spirited. Ask your child how she would feel if someone said or did that to her. 
 
Recognize children’s understanding and intent. There are times adults unintentionally put our motives 
and biases on children. For example, a young child who comments on another’s disability or color of skin is 
often merely expressing curiosity, rather than prejudice or unkindness. A toddler who hits or grabs toys isn’t 
being “mean,” she’s just being a toddler. 
 
Acknowledge that actions are powerful. Practice caring by supporting others. Whether it’s helping a friend, 
drawing a picture for a relative, or assisting with household chores, purposely practicing helpful behaviors 
teaches compassion. 
 
Promote compassion through play. Play helps children make sense of their world.  While trying different 
roles, children uninhibitedly express their feelings, explore distressing or confusing issues, experience social 
cues, and begin to learn to appreciate different perspectives. 
 
Read to connect children to broader experiences. Read fiction and nonfiction books about people who 
come from all walks of life, cultures, and circumstances. For age-appropriate suggestions, access Bright 
Horizons - Growing Readers https://www.brighthorizons.com/family-resources/reading-children-books. 
 
Make caring about others a family affair. As a family, discuss and plan small (and large) acts of kindness. 
Children might make appreciation cards and gifts for friends, relatives, and people who take care of us: 
military personnel, mail carriers, teachers, librarians, firefighters or police officers. Plan family activities to 
raise funds for organizations or write thank you cards to military personnel. One organization to review is 
Operation Gratitude (https://www.operationgratitude.com/). Volunteer as a family and get involved with 
organizations such as The Bright Horizons Foundation for Children, and learn about ways that your family 
can contribute toward the well-being of others. (http://www.brighthorizonsfoundation.org/get-
involved/resources/) 
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